
 

 

The President of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, Nicolás Maduro Moros, on 

behalf of the Bolivarian People and Government, expresses his most sincere 

words of solidarity and condolences to the People and Government of the Islamic 

Republic of Afghanistan, on the occasion of the terrorist attack that took place near 

a police post in the Banoyi sector, located in the city of Kabul, which regrettably 

caused human losses and material damage. 

The People of Venezuela, in agreement with the principles of solidarity and peace, 

reiterates its absolute rejection of these terrorist attacks, and offers its support to 

the noble Afghan people in these difficult times. 

The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela wishes to express its solidarity with the 

families and relatives of the victims and hopes for the prompt recovery of the 

people wounded as a result of this attack, reiterating its friendship with the People 

and Government of the Islamic Republic of Afghanistan. 

 

Caracas, January 8th, 2018 


